Exhibit C.

THE ARKANSAS BASIN ROUNDTABLE

December 18, 2014

Craig Godbout - WSRA Application Colorado Water Conservation Board 1313 Sherman St., Room 721 Denver, CO 80203

Dear Mr. Godbout,

The Arkansas Basin Roundtable has reviewed and is in support of the Water Supply Reserve Account Grant Application from the Southeastern Colorado Water Conservancy District. The Roundtable has approved the request of \$29,460 from the Arkansas Basin account. This project is important to the basin since it will strive to help ensure that the communities served by the waters of the lower Arkansas River have adequate and reliable water supplies to meet current needs and the needs of the future.

The development of the Lower Arkansas Valley Water Quality and Water Use Efficiency Working Group will provide technical assistance related to permitting, feasibility studies, and environmental compliance. The funding will be used for meetings and working group facilitation that will support the development of best management practices (both structural and non-structural) associated to the appropriate management of municipal water resources in the lower Arkansas valley in light of new water supplies that are being planned to replace currently impacted water sources; and state regulations related to the management of radionuclides and other water treatment related solid waste.

Sincerely,

SeEtta Moss

Arkansas Basin Roundtable Vice - Chair

So The moso